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There is one thing I wish to speak
about which has already been referred
to, that is, in regard to your Temple. I
can join with the brethren in saying that
I am very well pleased with the progress
made on that building, and with the en-
ergy and liberality that has been mani-
fested towards it. For one I have not a
word of complaint to make about any-
thing; I think that things have been
done and managed very well. Some of
the speakers have given the Trustee-in-
Trust credit for doing something towards
it; but then, that is nothing, it is your
means not mine particularly, only as one
of you. And what you have done you have
done outside of these things, and con-
sequently I think there is a little more
credit due to you than to the Trustee-
in-Trust. The people in this Tem-
ple district have furnished about three-
fourths of the means, and the Trustee-
in-Trust about one-fourth. Now we do
not wish to have any of the employees
deprived of what is justly their due; for
the laborer is worthy of his hire—I did
not like to hear some of the remarks

this morning to the effect that we were in
debt; we calculate to pay our debts as we
go along, and then we feel that we have
acted justly and are free from all respon-
sibilities and care; for all just demands
ought always to be met. We have kept
things along pretty well, and I think that
we will be able "to put it through." I have
been talking with Brother Card, who is
the superintendent of the Temple, and
also with the Temple committee; and I
will tell you what I am prepared to do, if
you are prepared to follow suit, and thus
stop all remarks about tardiness of pay,
for it is proper that all just obligations
ought to be and must be met. Brother
Card thinks that the sum of $20,000 will
complete the building. I do not know
whether his figures are too much or too
little, but if that is sufficient, it seems as
nothing compared with what we have al-
ready done. We have got accustomed to
it: and it is much easier doing a thing
when you are used to it than when you
are not. There is a proposition to the ef-
fect that a fifty cent donation be made;


